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A Message from Mr Thomas, Headteacher 

Prynhawn da.... Good afternoon 

 

Welcome to the first of our fortnightly Newsletters where we are looking to keep you informed of what 

is happening in and around school. If you wish to see something in particular in the newsletters, please 

let us know.  

I hope everyone has had a wonderful summer break and is feeling refreshed and raring to go - the 
children certainly are!  

  

 It is the start of another academic year here at Maes y Felin and time to welcome our children back to 

class and say a very BIG ‘hello’ to all our new starters! After just one week everyone seems to be settling 

in well, which has been fantastic to see. It has been a very busy first week and the children are getting 
used to their new routines and already producing some terrific work.  



  

Please read on for other news, including some fantastic pictures of your children in school.   

  

Kind regards,  

Mr. David Thomas, Acting Headteacher   

 

What have we been up to? 

Last week was all about getting to know each other, especially for all of our new additions to the school. 

We have had lots of new children into Bedwen, they almost have a completely new class! We have also 

had lots of Nursery children joining Foxes and Squirrels this year. Both classes have been doing so many 

exciting activities from painting self portraits to exploring the outdoor eco area. 



 

 

Not only has this been completely new for our nursery children, but it has been a brand new week for all 

of our infants who have moved up to juniors. In our year 3/4 class, Celyn, they have been busy creating 
collages on what Holywell means to them.  



 

 



Special Mentions 

All of our children here at Ysgol Maes y Felin achieve many amazing things every day, but here are some 
of our children who have gone that extra mile over the last fortnight.  

Isabel has been selected for Flintshire Schools Girls Football Team⚽ 

Thomas and Imogen have climbed Ben Nevis whilst they were on holiday in Scotland to raise funds for 

Ysgol Maes Y Felin.⛰️ 

If you would like to donate towards Thomas and Imogen's fund then please find the link below 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/bennevisthomasandimogen?utm_term=M47A6rK9z 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/bennevisthomasandimogen?utm_term=M47A6rK9z


 

Last week, a number of children were the first to have a taster of what the reward is for being a VIP. I f a 

child receives a VIP award from now on, they can go into the staff room and they can also have a drink 

and a biscuit for all of their hard work. Well Done Everyone!! 

 



Upcoming Events 

• Nant BH  - 14th to 16th September 

• Masarnen Class Service , Parent Lesson and Parent Lunch - 23rd September 

• Llwyfen Class Service , Parent Lesson and Parent Lunch - 7th October 

• Collen Class Service , Parent Lesson and Parent Lunch - 11th November 

• Celyn Class Service , Parent Lesson and Parent Lunch - 23rd November 

• Panto Year 1 to 6  - 14th December 

Dates for your Diary 

• Harvest - 21st October 

• Staff Training Day - 7th November 

• Applications open for Early Entitlement  - 14th November 

• Applications open for Nursery/Reception - 26th September  

• Tempest Photographs - 17th November 

• Christmas Fayre - 25th November 

• Nasal Flu Spray for Full Time Pupils - 6th December 

• Infants Christmas Production - 15th December 

Important Information 

Flintshire Schools Admissions - https://www.flintshire.gov.uk/en/Resident/Schools/School-
Admissions.aspx 

https://www.flintshire.gov.uk/en/Resident/Schools/School-Admissions.aspx
https://www.flintshire.gov.uk/en/Resident/Schools/School-Admissions.aspx


 

Contact Us 

 

Ysgol Maes y Felin 

Pen y Maes Road 

Holywell 

01352 711366 

mfmail@hwbcymru.net 


